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Briefing Note: Strategic Community Safety Tasking & Co-ordinating Partnership

This briefing relates to activities which fall under SOA Outcome 6: People live in 
safer and stronger communities. The activities are on -going 

Summary
The Strategic Community Safety Co-ordinating and Tasking Partnership (SCSCTP) 
was established earlier this year to provide a forum where members involved in the 
delivery of Outcome 6: People Live in Safer and Stronger Communities and related 
community safety activities can meet to exchange information, discuss matters 
relating to ongoing community safety activities and take forward activities as 
appropriate. 

Partners are drawn from organisations involved in the delivery of Outcome 6: People 
Live in Safer and Stronger Communities and related community safety activities.

The Partnership will launch its Community Safety Strategy 2016 – 2020 in December 
2016. An annual report will be produced and used to cascade information to 
Community Councils, partner organisations, other partnerships, networks and the 
wider community and social media will be used to deliver seasonal safety messages 
on a regular basis.

Key Points for Consideration 
 The Partnership will liaise with Area CPGs regarding community safety 

matters via SCSCTP members who regularly attend the meetings in their 
substantive role.

 Community safety matters raised at Area CPG meetings by members will be 
forwarded to the SCSCTP for consideration.

 The Partnership will provide strategic guidance on community safety matters 
to the Community Planning Partnership Management Committee, via the 
Outcome 6 Lead. 

Recommendations
 CPG members are asked to note the contents of the briefing note.

Key Points for Discussion
 CPG members are asked to consider assisting with the cascade of seasonal 

community safety information through their social media and other 
communication channels.

For further information please contact:  Chief Inspector Marlene Baillie (SCSCTP 
Chair) marlene.baillie@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
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